
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

The Council Meeting of Monday, May 11, 2020 
has been cancelled. 

 
The next regularly scheduled Council Meeting will be held on 

Monday, May 25, 2020. 
 

We encourage residents to visit the City’s of Port Colborne’s 
Website to view the Council Meeting, which is streamed LIVE on 

our YouTube Channel courtesy of WeeStreem. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Amber LaPointe, City Clerk 
City Hall, 66 Charlotte Street 
Port Colborne, ON L3K 3C8 
cityclerk@portcolborne.ca 
95-835-2900 ext. 106 
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